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June 21, 2018

Madison County Board of Supervisors
Shelton Vance — County Administrator
125 West North Street

Canton, MS 39046

RE: Application for Tax Exemption for 2018
380 Zurich Drive
Ridgeland, MS 39057
Parcel: 071H-27-003/04.00

Mississippi School Boards Association is a member services organization, providing
training to public school board members throughout the State of Mississippi and
qualifies as a not for profit (501(c)(3)).

The property both real and personal is used only in the performance of the
Associations responsibilities to its members — the public school boards of
Mississippi. The building and related equipment and materials will be housed on the
property. There is no rent or income received from this property.

An excerpt from the MS law Section 27-31-1 applies to our organization as it states
“All property, real or personal, belonging to any...association and used exclusively
for such association and not for profit”. Therefore, we ask for an exemption from
property tax.

We respectfully request to be added to a future Board of Supervisors meeting agenda
for the above stated purpose.

Michael W. Waldrop, Executive Director
Mississippi School Boards Association



